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May 15,2018 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As a business owner on The Divide for 44 years I would like to offer my support of Northern X-treme 

Helicopters, Inc. I believe this is a service we are in dire need of here as the closest facilities that offer 

similar services are in Auburn or even as far as Sacramento. 

I was personally affected by the fire of 1994 in that our tree farm lost many trees and entire structures, 

including a modular where my manager and his family lived. Had we had someone like Northern X­

treme Helicopters to turn to, the damage could have been drastically reduced. We have 3 large ponds 

for water supply to fight any future fires and plan to have those available for use. I have worked with 

David Glass for years and his commitment to protect the land and the people on it is quite evident. 

I believe Northern X-treme Helicopters can provide a necessary as well as absent service on The Divide 

and they have my utmost support. 

Sincerely, 
/7 

~~j--t·· 
~-· 

/ / 
l/ 

Yvonne T. Sansome, Owner 

North Star Tree Farm and 

The Green Toad Bed and Breakfast 
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May 15,2018 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am a tradesman and owner of United Tradesmen Alliance, a local handyman business. I conduct a 

good portion of my business on The Divide and believe the services Northern X-treme Helicopters will 

provide can be highly beneficial to this area. 

I have worked with David Glass many times in the past and believe him to be a contributing member of 

the community. His knowledge of local wilderness and fire protection procedures offer many benefits 

to the potential services needed here. He will bring a much-needed presence to our area and 

potentially save thousands of acres of land as we gear up for fire season here in El Dorado County. 

As a local businessman I would like to offer my support of David and Sara Glass and encourage others to 

do so also. 

Thank you for your time, 

Russell Blackwell 

Owner, United Tradesmen Alliance 
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